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MINUTES OF COLYTON PARISH COUNCIL MEETING ON 23rd JULY IN THE FEOFFEES BOARD ROOM, TOWN HALL, COLYTON.

Present: Cllrs C Collier, B Collier, K Clifford, P Gibbins, J Hay, M Mann, C Pady, A Parr (Chair), S Smith, R Turner, H West, Dist Cllr G Godbeer, 1 member of the public and E Berry (Clerk)

The Chair explained the reason for this meeting, in that the full council must make any decision on the Code of Conduct. The agenda item had been advertised 

12/7/59

Apologies – received & accepted from S Real (holiday) & A.Davis (unwell).

12/7/60

CODE OF CONDUCT

Cllrs B Collier and some others had attended the presentation at Axminster arranged by the DALC also attended by Denise Lyons (EDDC Monitoring Office).

He felt the EDDC code was a little wishy-washy.

Cllr Davis had e-mailed EDDC querying why East Devon felt it was needed when DALC had already produced one? There had been no response.

Cllr Smith who had been at the meeting in Axminster explained the reasons behind the EDDC proposal: they are our auditors and it is easier for councillors and members of the public if everyone is working to the same guidelines. The EDDC proposal is concise and she couldn’t see why there was a problem?

Cllr Parr explained to all that the Parish Council don’t have to accept any code, we can make up our own however there is a deadline to work to.

The council was asked for their views. Cllr West was happy with either code. He only complaint was the lack of time we had been given to make that decision.

There were no other comments

Cllr Smith proposed we accept the EDDC code, Cllr Mann seconded the proposal. There were no amendments and 8 councillors voted to accept the EDDC  Code of Conduct.

The meeting closed at 1915

.
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